Purzycki, Alicia J (DEC)

From: Stephen Phelps <Sphelps@PrecisionEnvironmentalny.com>

Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 10:07 AM

To: Purzycki, Alicia J (DEC)

Subject: Katzman HASP and Site Plan

Attachments: image001.emz; image003.emz; Precision_Environmental_Services_-_Katzman_Final

HASP-October_27,_2014.pdf; Katzman HASP Approval Letter 10-14.pdf; Katzman Site
Usage Plan.pdf

Hi Alicia — Note that we started site prep at Katzman on Friday and will be continuing the process today and over the
next few days. A site plan showing our initial set up and plan for how we intend to use the site is attached. Again, our
goal is to segregate the insulation material from soils as at least some of the soils contain RCRA haz levels of metals
(near incinerator). The costs for disposing of a RCRA haz and TSCA regulated waste are substantially greater than just
merely a TSCA waste or a RCRA waste. You will note that some of the plan accounts for this and attempts to outline
how we intend to handle characterizing and segregating the wastes.

The HASP and approval letter are also attached for your review and file as needed.

Do you plan to be on site on Wednesday with Russ et al? | am planning on heading out there as well to meet with you
and the rest to answer questions or discuss logistics, etc. if needed. What time is the site meeting planned for?

Feel Free to call should you have any questions.
Regards, Steve

Stephen M. Phelps

Precision Environmental Services, Inc.

831 Route 67, Lot 38A

Ballston Spa, NY 12020

Tel: 518.885.4399

Fax: 518.885.4416

Web: www.precisionenvironmentalny.com
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